
   

TOWN OF TROY   

BOARD OF SELECTPERSONS MINUTES  

  

The Board of Selectpersons held their monthly meeting on Tuesday, June 18, 2024, at 

6:30 p.m. at the Troy Municipal Office.   

Selectpersons Present: Robert Langlands, Anne Quirion & Gaston Bathalon   

Others Present:  Terri Medley 

 

 

THESE MINUTES ARE UNOFFICIAL UNTIL APPROVED.   

1. The meeting opened at 6:30 pm.   

2. Steve did not attend the meeting.   

3. Mike did not attend the meeting. 

4. The Board reviewed the new dog ordinance.  Final revisions will be done 

for the next meeting. 

5. The board discussed S.55 – Vermont’s new open meeting laws which go 

into effect on July 1, 2024.  Town’s will be required to record our board 

meetings and have them available on our website for 30 days.   

We will reiterate the Rules of Procedure at the July Selectboard Meeting 

to ensure that the public understands them.    

6. A motion was made by Gaston to approve the minutes of May 21, 2024. 

7. All Orders were approved with a motion made by Gaston.  

8. One overweight permit was signed. 

9. Three liquor license renewals were approved, pending payment. 

10. Meeting adjourned at 8:44 PM   


